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4th May 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Happy Hesket’s Big Day 

Friday 19th May 

3.15pm 

 

We, the Year 4 children, have set up a company called ‘Happy Hesket Stalls’ as part of the 

Bright Stars project. Bright Stars is a project created and organised by the Centre for 

Leadership and Performance and is an amazing opportunity for our budding entrepreneurs to 

work alongside businesses to develop their own business idea into a fully-fledged business, 

raising money for our school and chosen charity. We have been partnered with Penrith Building 

Society who will help the children in the development of their business. As a company we are 

working in partnership with Penrith Building Society to make the £50 budget we started with 

grow! This will include ‘Happy Hesket’s Big Day’ on the 19th May at 3.15pm. 

 

At the Big Day, we will have a café and be selling plants and other items. The café will include 

cakes and bakes, tea, coffee and juice – all made by us! All of the plants have been planted and 

nurtured by us! In addition, there will be games to play and other stalls to visit. 

 

Any profit we make will be split equally between our school and The Great North Air 

Ambulance. At school we would like to use any money towards the purchase of more 

Chromebooks and we have chosen to support The Great North Air Ambulance because they 

save the lives of many people, including someone from our school! 

 

We are writing to you to request some donations for Happy Hesket’s Big Day. It would be 

great if you could go through any toys and books at home and donate any you no longer need. 

These can be brought to the Y4 classroom anytime from now until Thursday 18th May. It would 

also be great if any of our parents wanted to help us run the event on the day. Please let Mrs 

Day know if you are available. 

 

We would love it if you would attend our Big Day, so that we can raise as much money as 

possible and support the causes we have identified. 
 

 

We look forward to seeing you there!   

 

The Whole Team at Happy Hesket Stalls         
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